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Telles has hired Marta Pessoa, joining from CMS Portugal, as the firm's new Communication
director
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Telles has appointed Marta Pessoa (pictured) as its new Communication director. The professional
joins the firm from CMS Portugal.

Pessoa has previously worked at José Pedro Aguiar-Branco Advogados, AAMM & Associados and
PLMJ in various Business Development, Marketing and Communication roles. She brings a wealth of
experience to TELLES.

In a statement, Pessoa said: "I'm starting a new adventure today and I couldn't be more excited! Life
is about taking chances and embracing challenges and I'm thrilled to be joining TELLES as
Communication director. I would like to thank CMS Portugal for the opportunities and challenges
over the years and the wonderful friends I made in the process."


